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Appendix 2

A. The minutes of that 22 November 2010 Council meeting state:

1. We note with regret and understanding the decision of the Salford Diocese to reduce their contribution to the 2011 year. This places the Council in a dilemma in funding its 2011 commitments and we agree that in setting future budgets the apportionment of each denomination will need to be set in advance and agreed between all members of the GMCT denominations.

2. With regard to the 2011 budget, we agree that a new budget will be needed and we request our officers (Chair, EDO and Treasurer) and Alan Morris, to bring forward new figures by the next Council meeting. We are keen to know the possible added income that might be realised from all the churches in Greater Manchester that could be achieved in the 2011 budget year and to appraise the likely savings options that should be considered in the expenditure for 2011 and the impact of each one.

3. We agree that these decisions suggest that a review of GMCT’s strategic plans is needed urgently and that this should be conducted with both the individual denominations as well as across the conurbation as a whole using the assistance of an independent adviser. The priorities for the Council need to be identified, with clarity, to enable the best approach for the next three to five years to be described.

4. We agree to gather again on 19th January at 1.30 pm to take these decisions forward.

B. The GMCT Presidents met on 14 December 2010 and considered this matter. The following is an extract from their minutes:

Item 3: Future of Ecumenical Working and GMCT
We have considered the minutes of 22nd November Council meeting and the implications they hold for the Greater Manchester denominations, which will need to be considered in the first quarter in 2011. 
We agree that we will focus our concern on providing the Council meeting on 19th January with a view on the way forward. The Presidents commend that a small working group of one Anglican, one Roman Catholic, and one Free Church representative facilitated by an external appointment, be commissioned to carry out the review reporting back for a Spring meeting of the Council. 
The terms of reference for this work will need to cover recommendations for service priorities in our joint ecumenical efforts, any staffing implications this would imply, the level of required financial support and any constitutional reorganisation that might be useful.
C. The 19 January 2011 Council meeting set up the review group as follows:
· Anglican: The Venerable Mark Ashcroft, Denominational Ecumenical Officer for the Manchester Diocese.

· Roman Catholic: Monsignor John Devine OBE, Churches' Officer for the North West.

· Free Churches: The Revd Chris Shelley, Denominational Ecumenical Officer for the North Western Baptist Association.

· Churches Together in England: Jenny Bond, Field Officer for the North and Midlands.

· Facilitator: The Revd Colin Marsh, Ecumenical Development Officer, Birmingham Churches Together.

Administrative support was provided by Mrs Elaine Rowlinson from the GMCT office.
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